From: Batorski, Christina 
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2014 3:43 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Owen, Christopher; Mims, Dorothy; Hope, Dora
Subject: Fruit Bouquet

Steve,

Our administrative staff received a fruit bouquet from employees in the Police Department as a thank you for their assistance.  We placed the fruit bouquet out in the office for the entire DHR staff to enjoy.  We believe the value was under $50.


Thanks-

Chrissy

Christina Batorski, PHR

Deputy Commissioner

Department of Human Resources

